
 

 

 

January 22, 2018 
 
Customer Name 
123 Main Street 
LeRoy, IL 61752 
 
 
RE: Garbage Pickup Changing to FRIDAY 
 
Dear LeRoy Customer, 
 
Area Disposal Service, Inc. is changing your garbage pickup day from Tuesday to 
FRIDAY effective the week of January 28th, next week.   The change is necessary to 
better balance our personnel and equipment resources throughout the week.  
Recycling pickup will remain on Thursdays.  For your convenience, a recycling 
calendar schedule for 2018 is printed on the back of this letter. 
 
We trust this slight change to your weekly routine is not overly disruptive.  Please 
place your trash cart at the curb by 6am on Friday, February 2, and each Friday 
thereafter. 
 
Thank you for your business.  We are proud to be the solid waste provider for the 
City of LeRoy.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Area Disposal Service, Inc.  
 
   


